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Dear Parents, 

As we prepare for an exciting summer term, I am pleased to introduce two new 
teachers who will be joining our education team in Year 3 after the Easter Break. Our 
intention is that Miss Ball and Miss Tompkins (both on ‘permanent’ contracts) will then 
transition with your child into Year 4.  This will enable your child to create strong 
relationships with their new teacher this term that will give them further confidence as 
they move into the new academic year.  

We believe they will be an excellent fit for this year group and are confident that their 
skills and dedication will enrich your child’s learning experiences.   

Both teachers are eager to start building relationships with our children and families. So 
we have arranged with their current schools for them to join us for a couple of meet and 
greet transition days where they will get to know the children and have the opportunity 
to meet you too! As soon as their schools have agreed these dates we will let you know. 

Parents evening covering information from this term  – Mrs Liley and I will be booking 
appointments for this from the school gates. We are offering face to face 10-minute 
slots on Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd April. Please do let us know if you require a 
telephone appointment which we will complete after school the following week. Look 
out for us at the gate at the end of the school day where we will have a clip board and 
the times available. Mrs Liley will book 3RM (Mrs Ward’s class) and I will book 3EW (Mr 
Taylor’s class).  

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to a fantastic summer term 
and year ahead with our new teachers! 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Hall 
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